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14th November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

The Sacrament of First Holy Communion 

 

In accordance with Diocesan guidelines, pupils are invited to participate in the First Holy 

Communion programme to receive the sacrament of Eucharist in Year 3. 

Preparation will take place throughout this coming academic year and the children will receive their 

First Holy Communion in June.  

Before the children can embark on the programme, they must be baptised. Please complete the 

form below to indicate whether or not you wish your child to make the Sacrament of First Holy 

Communion and if they have been baptised. If you wish to discuss this, please contact Mrs Bryan at 

school. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Pupil name ________________________________________ 

Please delete as appropriate 

  I would like my child to join the programme for the Sacraments of Eucharist and Forgiveness. 

  I would not like my child to join the programme for the Sacraments of Eucharist and Forgiveness 

My child has/has not been baptised                    (Date if known) ____________________ 
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